
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 8: 04 PM
To: Lilia Cesena; Jennifer Quijano

Subject: IFC Resignation

Deaz Lil and Jennifer.

After nearlv eieht ears ti ith the Cin of Chula V"ista's IFC, I am submittin m resiUnation. I moved out of the
Chula Vista, and am no loneer a Chula V' ista resident

It has been a pleasure to serve on the commission, and I' ve trule made friendships that H iil last a lifetime.

Kind reeards.

Rebecca Kellev
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